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To Whom it May Concern:

The El Paso County Conservation District Board of Supervisors recommendations are as follows; if the ground is disturbed it should be mulched or revegetated within 45 days of disturbance. The EPCCD Native grass seed mix is attached to this email and is our recommendation should grass seed need to be implemented. It is important to note that some type of native grass should be planted to keep water resources to a minimum. The mix we recommend is a low grow drought resistant mix and every seed in it is native to Colorado. Please make sure the “native” grasses already in place are in fact native to the area. If there is no integrated noxious weed control plan in place, we recommend that an integrated weed management program be reviewed and approved by the El Paso County Weed advisory board, the CSU extension agent, NRCS or a qualified weed management professional prior to the land use authority approval. 

If you have any questions regarding these remarks please call us at 719-600-4706 or email us at epcdistrict@yahoo.com.

Thank you,

Kenneth Barker
EPCCD Board President
Kenneth Barker
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